From:
To:

Manston Airport

Subject: Manston AIRPORT Planning case team

Date: 08 July 2021 00:15:44

Dear Sir,

I have followed this attempt to reopen Manston Airport since its closure by the previous owner.

I wish to reiterate my support for it to return to an active airport for predominantly freight and development of potential passenger growth.

I live in Sandwich and previously Whitstable . Please understand the majority of people in this area are in favour of activating the airfield again.

Why? An existing infrastructure is available for use with a viable business plan at a time when airports of this kind have shown continued growth throughout the world.

This part of Kent is ideal for such a development with great roads, Sea links and Thanet Parkway station. When coupled with an available workforce and skill set for such an operation already in the area.

Growth in long haul air freight is growing. Please allow Manston to reopen and return to an active airport. I am sorry but the environmental objections do not stack up. Manston has always had limited night flights and the new owners have given assurances that night flights are not planned.

The infrastructure is there. For goodness sake let's continue to use it to bring prosperity to an area which so badly needs it..

Kind regards

Colin Cooke

